
BULLETIN BOARD 

VULTURE SYMPOSIUM 

In recent years, worldwide interest and concern has grown for the carrion- 
eating vultures of both the Cathartidae and Accipitridae. It has been proposed 
that a symposium be held within the next two years to discuss their status and 
problems. If you are interested in participating in such an exchange, either in 
person or by submitting a paper for the published proceedings, please contact: 
Sanford R. Wilbur, U.S. Fish and Wildlife Service, 1190 E. Ojai Avenue, Ojai, 
California USA 93023. Please indicate your particular areas of interest. 

TREASURER'S REPORT 

CALIFORNIA FIELD ORNITHOLOGISTS 

Cash Flow Statement 1 January 1976 to 31 December 1976 

Cash on hand ! January 1976 
Imperial Savings and Loan (Savings) 
San Diego Trust and Savings (Checking) 

$5,860.26 
2,225.01 

$ 8,085.27 

REC EI PTS 

Membership 
Boat Trips 
Annual Meeting 
Back Issues--Western Birds 

Interest 

Advertising 
Sales Tax Received 

Reprints-Western Birds 

$5,076.00 
5,689.00 

744.50 

695.75 

613.05 

100.00 

43.20 

24.15 12,985.65 

$21,070.92 

DISBURSEMENTS 

Western Birds 

Boat Trips 
Postage 
Annual Meeting 
Miscellaneous 

Advertising 
Reprints-Western Birds 

Cash on hand 31 December 1976 

Gilbralter Savings and Loan (Savings) 
Crocker National Bank (Checking) 

$5,072.26 
5,163.66 
1,233.52 

621.50 

457.08 

291.50 

257.45 

$4,773.31 
3,200.64 

13,096.97 

7,973.95 

(prepared without audit) 
Philip P. Schaeffer, Treasurer 
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